
From: Vojin Janjic
To: Elizabeth Rorie
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: FY2023 Inter-Basin Water Transfer Report
Date: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 5:26:43 PM

Please process. No acknowledgment necessary.
 

From: Jason Foster <jfoster@e-u.cc> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 9:22 AM
To: Vojin Janjic <Vojin.Janjic@tn.gov>
Cc: Dawn1 Taylor <Dawn1.Taylor@tn.gov>; Clay Hepburn <chepburn@e-u.cc>;
tom.bryant@unicoiwater.com
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: FY2023 Inter-Basin Water Transfer Report
 

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links
from unknown senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***

Mr. Janjic,
 
Please see attached. We had been communicating this report via email and letter to Mr. Jim
McAdoo. I tried to email him our recent report illustrating a decrease from the previous year and it
was returned. I was able to find your contact on the TDEC website for Water Based Systems and I am
forwarding this to you for your records and review. We have not had an increase requiring a permit
based on correspondence from Mr. McAdoo in January of 2023. This report covers July 2022 to June
of 2023. I see on the website it now requests the information to be sent to the follow address;
 
Inter-Basin Transfer Documentation
TDEC – Water Resources Division
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11th Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243
 
Do we need to make this to your attention or another person? Or will just the blanket address suffice?
Thank you in advance for your assistance with this matter. We will mail a copy of this report asap and if
you need any additional information please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Sincerely,
Jason Foster, PE
Director of Water & Wastewater
Erwin Utilities
244 Love Street 
Erwin, TN 
423-735-4555
 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Jason Foster <jfoster@e-u.cc>

mailto:Vojin.Janjic@tn.gov
mailto:Elizabeth.Rorie@tn.gov
mailto:jfoster@e-u.cc


Date: Tue, Feb 20, 2024 at 10:02 AM
Subject: FY2023 Inter-Basin Water Transfer Report
To: Jim McAdoo <Jim.McAdoo@tn.gov>
Cc: Clay Hepburn <chepburn@e-u.cc>, Dawn1 Taylor <dawn1.taylor@tn.gov>,
<tom.bryant@unicoiwater.com>
 

Mr. McAdoo,
 
Please see our Inter-Basin water transfer report for FY2023. We are reporting a decrease of 7,291
gallons per day for this period. If you have any questions or need additional information please do
not hesitate to contact me.
 
Sincerely,

Jason Foster, PE
Director of Water & Wastewater
Erwin Utilities
244 Love Street 
Erwin, TN 
423-735-4555
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